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NOTT OVAL AMENITIES BUILDING 
 

 
Nott Oval in Narellan will soon have a brand new amenities building with additional facilities and 
spaces for the community to enjoy. 
 
Construction of the new amenities building will commence on Monday 23 May 2016.  
 
Mayor of Camden, Cr Lara Symkowiak said she is delighted that the existing facility will be 
replaced with a new and improved building to better service the needs of its users, and the wider 
community. 
 
‘Last year, Council allocated funding towards the renovation and replacement of a number of 
amenities at various locations throughout the LGA. Nott Oval was recommended for replacement, 
and we consulted with users of this facility to understand their needs for a new building. 
 
‘The new amenities building will provide modern and spacious facilities and much-needed storage 
for the Narellan Rangers and their 1,000 plus members who regularly use the Oval. The 
community will also be able to enjoy these further improvements that will be made to the grounds.’  
 
‘This is a fantastic result and demonstrates Council’s commitment to the provision of quality 
sporting facilities for our residents. Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
The new amenities building will feature: 
 
• a disabled accessible ramp  
• public male and female toilets  
• a unisex disabled accessible toilet 
• shower and change rooms  
• Referees room 
• store rooms  
 
The value of the Nott Oval Amenities Building project is $600,000. 
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